Al

ALTMAN DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

Manuel Martinez
mmartinez@altmancos.com

February 27, 2009

Mr. Jerry Foland
President

Baron Sign Manufacturing
900 13th Street West
Riviera Beach, FL 33404

RE:  Sapphire Monument Signs

Dear Jerry,

A brief note to thank you for the outstanding monument signs that you produced for our Sapphire
Condominium development. The high quality of your work perfectly matched the luxury
finishes of Sapphire.

It was a great pleasure working with you and your team. I am looking forward to working with
you in many more projects.

Sincerely,

Manny Mfrtin?z,%

Vice President

ce: Bryan Vasser
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